
Exceptions added to COVID-19 screening 

April 7, 2021 

 

We have added some exceptions to our daily COVID-19 screening for those who are 
coming into the facilities. We will be removing the questions from the kiosk and placing 
them strategically next to the kiosk.      

Most employees will use the original questions.  Step up to the kiosk for a temperature 
reading and read the questions. If should you answer yes to any question or have an 
elevated temperature, please contact OH at 843-761-4090. 

The “Exceptions Poster” is for those employees who have tested positive for COVID19 
or have documented seasonal allergies. We are now providing questions unique to this 
situation: 

 
1. Have you tested positive for COVID-19 in the past three months and have been 
released from quarantine by Occupational Health?  

OR  
2. Have you supplied OH with a letter from your family doctor diagnosing a chronic 
medical condition that has COVID-19 like symptoms?  

 
If so, the following questions apply to you:  

Do you have…  
• Fever greater than 100°F, chills?  
• Vomiting or diarrhea?  
• Any onset of new symptoms not related to your chronic medical condition?  

If the answer is yes to any of these questions, you must leave the building and call OH.  
 


